From: Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 26 January 2018 13:59

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: Investigation Report - Attached

Attachments: DEC 17 - Outcome Letter - Mr Cordell.pdf; PC G's Statement.pdf
Hi Lorraine,

Apologies for the inconvenience this has caused you.
Here’s my second attempt at sending the documents!
Please confirm whether you can open them.

If you need the original report please do let me know.
Kind regards

Jamie Newman | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU) | Directorate of Professional Standards |

MetPhone 786675 | Telephone 0207 161 6675 | Email Jamie.newman@ met.pnn.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear or favour’

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 25 January 2018 11:07

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Re: Investigation Report - Attached

Hi Jamie

Nope you are well

Not sure if you got my email yesterday with regards to the attached documents. Could you please resend
them not sure what went wrong but both the documents the report and PC G statement was damaged or
corrupt and i could not open them.

Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 24 Jan 2018, at 14:53, <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk> <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Hello Lorraine,

Attached is the outcome report we discussed the other day and a copy of PC G’s statement,
disclosed to you under the Police Reform Act 2002, with redactions to protect the personal data
of others.

For the avoidance of doubt, our Chief Inspector decided not to refer the matter to the CPS.

I’'m sorry for the amount of time it has taken to bring this matter to its conclusion, please do
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